
Week Beginning 22nd October 2018

Jade Kirwan a Make Up Artist that worked on the special effects for the 
Halloween House of Horror in Cork will be joining us on Thursday 10.20 to 
11.00 and 11.15 to 11.55.  Look the part this Halloween with the perfect 
Halloween Makeup!!!!!!!!  She will give 2 incredible Halloween makeup 
tutorials.  One male and one female required for demos.   These will be picked 
at assembly on Tuesday.   

Rehearsals for the School Musical “Hairspray” will continue this week.  Laura 
will be working with Group A & Group B on Tuesday afternoon.  See notice 
board for details.  Vicki will be working with the leads Wednesday 1.55pm to 
3.55pm again please see notice board for details.   

Let’s talk competition time !!!! The GAA Museum is celebrating its 20th 
anniversary in 2018.  As part of the special anniversary programme, they are 
inviting secondary school students to show off their writing prowess with an 
essay, short story or poem with the theme ‘The GAA is at the Heart of who we 
are’.  All TY students were briefed about this competition and details are also on 
the noticeboard.  Their English and Gaeilge teachers also have the details of the 
competition and are willing to help any students that need assistance.  The 
Closing date is Friday 23rd of November and hopefully TY students are busy 
working on this.   

This week the Build a Bank team will be announced as all interviews have taken 
place.   


